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Children’s Poster Competition 

Once again the pupils of Haughton St Giles Primary School have supported the BKV initiative by 

producing a large number of interesting, varied and colourful posters.  The 140 posters have been judged 

and have now become an impressive display on the fence at the Village Hall.  The children’s work 

demonstrates their awareness of many environmental concerns, including recycling, sourcing food locally 

and composting.  The posters will remain on display for the duration of the BKV competition.  Please show 

your appreciation of the children’s efforts by taking a look at their thought-provoking art. 

Tidy-up dates 

Thursday 6th June 

Thursday 27th June 

Thursday 4th July 

Friday 12th July  

Wednesday 17th July 

Meet at the Village Hall 

car park at 6.30 

All welcome – just turn 

up 

 

Further information on Haughton’s BKV 

campaigns, past and present, can be found 

at www.haughton-staffs.org.uk 

New recycling waste bin 

This bin is situated between the 

butcher’s shop and the village notice-

board.  Recyclable items can be placed 

in one section and general waste at the 

opposite end.  There is even a special 

place for cigarette ends.  A similar bin 

can be found at the playing field. 

To help in the 

campaign please 

contact any 

member of the 

Parish Council  

Best Kept 

Village Judging 

The 1st round of 

judging is from 1st 

May to 16th June.  

No one knows 

when the judges 

will appear - and 

that helps to keep 

us all on our toes!   

Please help by 

keeping your area 

as neat and litter-

free as possible. 

 

Come rain or shine ... 

Many thanks to all who have 

given their time to join a 

Tidy-up 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

